Benwick Primary School



High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone: 01354 677266

office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH

www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk

22-May-18

Dear Parents / Carers

SWANS CLASS TRIP TO WEST STOW ANGLO SAXON VILLAGE

We have organised a trip to **West Stow Anglo Saxon Village in Bury St Edmunds** on **Tuesday 5 June 2018.** We will be leaving school at 9.15am and returning at 3.45pm.

The cost of the trip is £7.50 per child. This is considerably discounted as Friends of Benwick School will be paying towards the coach. Although we ask for voluntary contributions, if we do not have enough contributions we will be unable to go ahead with the trip.

email:

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please). School uniform must be worn. If it is a warm day they will need hats and suncream.

Please could you fill in the slip below and return it to us by Friday 11 May at the latest.

Yours sincerely

Miss Wakefield/Ivirs North							
Class Teachers							
SWANS CLASS TRIP TO WEST STOW ANGLO SAXON VILLAGE ON TUESDAY 5 JUNE 2018							
Name of child/children							
I enclose contribution of:	cash / cheque						
I give my permission for my child to go on the above to	rip.						
Signed							
Please print your name clearly	••••••••••						

<u>Please do</u>	not	fill	in	this	part	_	For	office
use only:								

Paid

cash / cheque no:

Date:

Receipt No:

Signed: